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January 8» 1936.

Dear Hr. Refera»

Mr. MacDermot tall a me that you did not 

receive Sir Arthur Currie’s letter of April 7»

I am therefore enclosing a copy, * the 

original wee mailed to you at 3510 Druauaond Street 

on April 8, 193S.

1933.

Yeara faithfully,

B

Principal*b Secretary.

«. W, Reford, Esq., 
3M0 Drummond rtreot, 
Montreal, P, Q.
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